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HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
KAMPALA

No. KAM/Cons/415/1/2011 18 May, 2020

NOTICE FOR INDIAN PASSPORT HOLDERS APPLYING FOR POLICE
CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE

As per the new guidelines from Government of India regarding Issue
of Police Clearance Certificate [PCC], a fresh police verification will be
conducted for every PCC applicant.

2. PCC will only be issued after receipt CLEAR police verification on the
application from India. This will apply to all categories of applicants.

3.  PCC will be dispatched to the applicants by Post on the address
provided by the applicant.

4.  All applicants are advised to apply for PCC well in advance [at last one
month] to enable the Mission to provide timely service.
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